
	
	
	
	
	

 
***UPDATE***	

Mr.	Wilson	has	been	located	in	good	health.	Thank	you	for	your	assistance.	
	

NEWS	RELEASE	
Silver	Alert	issued	for	missing	and	endangered	senior	

	
Seminole	Co.	(Oct.	26,	2016)	-	The	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	(SCSO)	is	asking	the	public	for	help	
locating	missing	and	endangered	82-year-old	Albert	Wilson.	
		
Mr.	Wilson	was	last	seen	at	around	noon	today	when	he	left	his	residence	on	Sabal	Lake	Drive	in	
unincorporated	Longwood	in	a	green	Toyota	Camry	bearing	Florida	tag	807LQP.	According	to	family	
members,	Mr.	Wilson	has	recently	exhibited	signs	of	forgetfulness	and	has	health	concerns	that	require	
medication.		Mr.	Wilson	is	new	to	the	area	and	intended	to	travel	to	the	SunTrust	Bank	located	at	the	corner	
of	Markham	Woods	Road	and	S.R.	434. 
		
Mr.	Wilson	is	5’10”	tall,	has	thinning	gray	hair,	brown	eyes	and	wears	glasses.		A	photo	is	attached	to	this	
release.		He	was	last	seen	wearing	tan	or	khaki	pants	and	a	light	colored	shirt.		Mr.	Wilson	walks	with	a	
hunched	posture.	
		
A	Silver	Alert	has	been	issued.	Anyone	with	information	on	his	whereabouts	is	urged	to	call	911	or	the	SCSO	
at	407-665-6650.			
	
For	more	information	contact:	
	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)665-6978	–	desk	
(407)402-3319	–	cell	
	or	
Sgt.	Celines	Rios	(crios@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6983	-	desk	
(407)	474-5193	-	cell	
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